
Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 3:09 PM 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  
Date: Thursday, August 2, 2018 at 3:09 PM  
Subject: Trademark Database System Maintenance 
  

 
  
Dear Registrar, 
  
This message is to notify you of an upcoming maintenance window for the 
Trademark Database (TMDB). This maintenance will not change the functionality 
of the TMDB and will not impact any other ICANN service. 
  
There will be a maintenance window on 13 Aug 2018 from 07:00 UTC to 11:00 
UTC.  
  
During this time List of Registered Domain Name (LORDN) file uploads will not be 
available. Please plan to upload registry LORDN files outside of this window. We 
do not expect any impact to the other TMDB functions including the Domain 
Name List (DNL), SMD Revocation List (SMDRL), (Sunrise Revocation List) SURL or 
Claims Notices Information Service (CNIS).  
  
If you have any questions, please contact the ICANN Global Support Center 
at globalsupport@icann.org.  
  
Kind Regards, 
  
ICANN Global Support Center 
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